
Hi Po,  
 
Trip was fantastic and the tours were very informative.  
 
Greetings from Christchurch. The hot air balloon flight was cancelled this morning and 
hence we didn't manage to go on the flight. We called Laraine and understand that we 
can collect a refund from you. Please advice on how we can go about doing this. Thanks 
so much for your help.  
  
Thank you for organising the trip for us. It was really enjoyable, thank God for the mountains, lakes, 
clouds, they were amazingly beautiful. We appreciate, especially, the time in queenstown and lake 
tekapo. The commentaries provided by the coach drivers and the tours were educational to us. It 
allowed us to understand your passion for your job. 

 
Regards, 
Jane & Adrian (SIN-28NOV10) 
 


